
 Dear Parents and Families: 

 The I55 (Isaiah 55) Book Fair is coming to Hope Christian Elementary! I55 Book Fairs strives to glorify 
 God in all they say, do, and read! The products I55 sends have been pre-screened for family 
 friendliness. 

 Our book fair is scheduled to run from April 24 - April 28.  Monday -Thursday the fair will be open 
 7:30AM - 3:30PM, Friday 7:30 AM to 3:00PM.  After school students MUST be with an adult. 

 We want the Book Fair to be successful and fun for everyone! 
 Here are some reminders and helpful hints to share with your child: 

 *Tell your child to be discreet about the amount they have to spend.  Some children have much, 
 others have little or nothing.  Talk about the importance of considering the feelings of their classmates. 

 *Sometimes well intentioned children give away or share their Book Fair funds.  Have a discussion 
 with your child about your expectations. 

 *Please take a moment and discuss with your students the importance of being careful and honest 
 with all the items in the fair, and to check to make sure everything they take out of the fair is paid for. 
 Our school will be responsible for all loss or damage. 

 If you are unable to attend the fair, you can purchase a gift card to send to school with your student at 
 https://i55bookfairs.com/product/in-school-only-gift-card/  .  Be sure to give your student the gift card 
 number so he/she can use it at the fair. 

 If you can’t make it to the fair, you can also check out our school’s online fair website! Online fair is 
 open now until April 28th.  Any purchases made through this link during our fair will contribute to our 
 school’s sales goal! There is a flat $4.99 shipping rate and the books will be shipped to your home. 

 Our school’s link:  https://i55bookfairs.com/SCHOOL/NM004/ 

 We can’t wait to see you at the fair! 

 Sincerely, 
 Linda Mann 
 Hope Christian Elementary 
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